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23-07-2025

Update: What is happening in DCS?

Re-employment of ex officials: Arbitration

In the previous Informus (copy can be obtained on the PSA’s website or from PSA Provincial Offices),
members were informed that the PSA is actively pursuing a dispute to ensure that members re-employed
since 2019 are placed on the correct salary levels. The arbitration resumed on 13 May 2025 and
members were informed that the arbitration would further resume on 17 and 18 July 2025.

Unfortunately, the arbitration had to be postponed and by agreement all parties, including the
Commissioner, has agreed on the date of 28 July 2025 to conclude the arbitration process. Members will
be updated on developments.

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or
contact PSA Provincial Offices.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER
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